Message

From: Rooney, Bernie [/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=C7CF96A1C4A84DCCI9BOD59DEBCDBFCB-BERNIE ROONEY 0749]
Sent: 09/03/2020 20:37:41

To: TEO C3 [c3@executiveoffice-ni.gov.uk]
Subject: Covid -19. School trip FCO guidance
Trim

Sent with BlackBerry Work
(www.blackberry.com)

From: Stewart, Chris (TEO) <chris.stewart@executiveoffice-ni.gov.uk>

Date: Friday, 06 Mar 2020, 11:49 am

To: NR weducation-ni.gov.uk>

Cc: Rooney, Bernie <Bernie.Rooney@executiveoffice-ni.gov.uk>, McBride, Michael <Michael.McBride@health-ni.gov.uk>,
McMahon, Nigel <Nigel.McMahon@health-ni.gav.aik>..Chada Naresh <Naresh, Chada@health-ni.gov.uk>, Sterling, David
<David.Sterling@executiveofﬁce—ni.gov.uk>,§L ________ Name Redacted iexecutiveoffice-ni.gov.uk>, McNeilly,

Deborah <Deborah.McNeilly@health-ni.gov.uk>, Name Redacted i(@executiveoffice-ni.gov.uk>
Subject: Covid 19

NR

FM and dFM met the SoS this morning. They impressed upon him their view of the incongruity of the extant FCO advice
on travelling to Northern Italy, alongside the Irish Government’s more restrictive stance. NIO undertook to raise this at

COBRA today.

Ministers emphasised that in relation to this matter in the context of school trips {and possibly other matters) they may
decide to act on an all-island basis, even if that takes NI a little out of step with the rest of the UK.

Needless to say, it remains essential that any decision or announcement reflects advice from Michael.
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